
 
 

FS-13 
Robert Medley, Chairman Dist. 13 OH 5 

Sight & Hearing 

 

All data in this report is year-to-date as of February 9, 2019. 

 

Donations 

 

I have received or been made aware of these club donations this year. 

 

Club S&H 

Fund 

Pilot 

Dogs 

Voice 

Corps 

Newsreel Paws for 

a Cause 

PBO 

YTD Total $715.00 $5,965.01 $3,150.00 $2,550.00 $625.00 $350.00 

Gettysburg $  65.00 $     65.00     

Greenville  $   500.00     

Troy $250.00      

Marysville $150.00      

Plain City  $   500.00 $   100.00  $200.00  

Green Camp  $   200.00 $    75.00 $     75.00 $  75.00  

Mt Gilead  $   150.00 $    50.00 $     50.00   

Pleasant  $   100.00 $  100.00   $100.00 

Sunbury  $   300.00 $  300.00 $   300.00   

Tri-Village   $  300.00 $   100.00   

Canal 

Winchester 

  

$   500.01 

 

$  100.00 

 

$   100.00 

  

Groveport 

Madison 

  

$   350.00 

 

$  200.00 

 

$   200.00 

  

Reynoldsburg  $   200.00 $  100.00 $   100.00   

Whitehall 

Area 

  

$   400.00 

 

$  175.00 

 

$   225.00 

  

 

Prospect  $   200.00 $  100.00 $   100.00 $100.00  

Grove City 

Noon 

  

$2,000.00 

 

$  800.00 

 

$   800.00 

 

$250.00 

 

Columbus 

Beechcroft 

  

$   500.00 

 

$250.00 

   

Ridgedale   $500.00 $500.00   

Laura $250.00      

 

 



Vision Screening 

 

Nine District OH 5 clubs have conducted and reported 18 vision screenings: 

 

Canal Winchester – 9; Troy – 3; Marysville – 1; Franklinton Branch – 1; 

Plain City – 1; Prospect/Ridgedale – 1; Mt. Gilead – 1; Grove City – 1. 

  

 
# 

Screened 
# 

Referred 

Preschool   
Year-to-
Date 206 18 

   

   

Adult 52 10 
Year-to-
Date   

   

   

Total 258 28 
Year-to-
Date   

 

On January 21, 2nd VDG Jason Gray and I attended the Dublin Club meeting. We gave 

them a demonstration of the testing equipment and discussed why preschool vision 

screenings were so important. The Dublin Club voted to add a vision screening to their 

annual March 16 St. Patrick’s Day pancake breakfast fund raiser. I and two or three other 

district volunteers will conduct the screening. 

 

Vision Assistance 

 

We continue to get voice mail requests left on the State Office phone system for help 

with eye exams, eye glasses, vision readers and cataract surgery. For the 2017-2018 Lion 

year we received 33 requests for help. Year-to-date we have received 23 requests. All 

requests are referred to the closest club for follow up. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Ohio Lions Sight and Hearing Foundation 

 
Two District OH 5 clubs donated to the foundation. Troy - $250 and Arcanum - $250. 

The Westerville club will present a donation of $3,700 to foundation president, Lilane 

Fox, during her February 13th visit. After the Westerville donation is deposited, the 

foundation will have assets of $16,918.95. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Robert Medley 
 


